
Jomsky, Mark 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

John J. Kennedy <jjkennedy411@att.net> 

Thursday, June 3, 2021 5:58 PM 
Jomsky, Mark 

Cc: Porras, Susana; Doug Kranwinkle; Bill Bogaard; Bagneris, Michele; Mermell, Steve; De La 

Cuba, Vannia; Rivas, Jessica; Felicia Williams; Gordo, Victor 

Subject: Fwd: B-G-P Airport JPA 

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is 
safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. learn more .... 

Dear Mark, 

Earlier today I received a call from Mayor Victor Gordo letting me know that he will not reappoint me to the B­
G-P Airport JPA (as a Commissioner of the Burbank-Glendale-Pasadena Joint Powers Authority). 

For the record, I had communicated to the Mayor in April of this year my desire to continue to serve on the 
noted body. The email below confirm that I requested nomination by the Mayor and confirmation by the City 
Council for reappointment to serve a full term. I note that I have not served a full term as a Commissioner as I 
was serving out the unexpired term of Former Mayor Terry Tomek. 

Please include this email chain in the City Council Agenda packet when the referenced matter is scheduled for a 
vote. Additionally, I am requesting that the specific Agenda Item is pulled from the Consent Calendar so that I 
will have an opportunity to be heard on the matter. 

Thank you for your assistance and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

John 

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Kennedy, John" </O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE 
GROUP 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=E3DFC44D86E045F7 A6 l 927033FB4 7831-
KENNEDY 
Date: April 24, 2021 at 5:46:18 PM PDT 
Subject: B-G-P Airport JPA 

Dear Mayor Gordo, 

It has been my high honor and privilege to serve as one of three City appointees to B-G-P 
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Airport JPA. During my short tenure on that body I have protected and advanced Pasadena's 
rights and provided meaning leadership to the body as a whole. 

It is for that reason and more that I respectfully request that you and the Council appointment me 
to a full tenn of my own to represent our fine City on the 8-G-P Airport JPA. 

If I am blessed to be reappointed I will continue to make you and the Council proud! 

Kindly, 

John 

Sent from my iPhone 

Sent from my iPhone 
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